
 

  

 

 



 

Funky Friyay Club 

In this week’s club we are making puppets (refreshments 

and entry into the lotto included in subs). 

 

To help us ensure that everyone is included when they 

want to attend, and ensure fairness to all, please can we 

ask that Friyay subs are paid by 8.30am Friday at the 

very latest.       Thank you, from the Year 6s 

 



 



 

We are pleased to announce that our kitchen can now begin serving hot meals again and return to a normal menu. Meals will be 

served in special ‘flight trays’ to allow the children to remain in their bubbles for meals and these will be served by members of their 

bubble staff. 

Meals are now available to book on your child’s Parentpay account. ‘Autumn menu 2020’ this menu will run until Christmas. We will 

distribute special dietary menus as soon as we have them from Caterlink. 

Please note: we will return to school on Tuesday 3rd November on week 2 of the menu rotation. 

 

https://www.netigate.se/ra/s.aspx?s=909416X244556692X79410  

https://www.netigate.se/ra/s.aspx?s=909416X244556692X79410

